
 

 
Message from

Patricia Kawahara - Principal
August 24, 2023

Dear Sycamore Valley Families: 

I hope you are well. We are back in full swing, with the first week with our
standard schedule. This week we rolled out new playground equipment which
the children are enjoying! Thank you to Coach Cabrita for taking care of this.  
This year we are continuing with the implementation of reading programs
based on the science of reading. We began with the roll out of the CKLA
Reading program last year (grade k-2), and our adding Morpheme for Littles
(grade 3) and Morpheme Magic (grades 4-5). These are word work programs
and will round out our English Language Arts program.  
The Sycamore Valley School registration window remains open until
September 1st. Please see additional information below and please reach out
with any questions. Additionally, please keep reading for some dates to
remember, the School Site Council ballot results, and some information from
the district regarding the Facilities Improvement Survey.
 
Dates to Remember:
08/30 - School Photos
09/04 - Labor Day - No School
09/25 - No School
09/26 - No School
 
School Site Council 23-24:
I want to extend a big thank you to everyone who ran to be a Parent
Representative for the School Site Council. The following people were voted in
for the 23/24 and 24/25 school year:
Sarah Cain
Ken Claffey



Laura Cox (Alternate)
Steven Garrett
Asia Plahar (Alternate)
David Suarez
 
Brittney Page is a returning Parent Representative and will complete her final
year of her two year term.  

Facilities Planning message from SRVUSD Communications Team:
You likely already saw this but just in case you missed it, here is the message
from the Communications Team regarding the Facilities Planning survey:
 
“Dear SRVUSD Staff and Community,
In Fall 2022, San Ramon Valley Unified School District (SRVUSD) launched
the development of a Long Range Facilities Planning in order to plan future
improvements across all district school sites. As part of this plan development,
we would like to gain insight from our students, staff, parents and caregivers
about what is most crucial in supporting educational program needs, district
goals, and student achievement. The knowledge and insight we gather in the
survey will help to inform the long-range plans and future school facilities
improvements.
Your voice matters! Your responses are confidential and will be used
anonymously to share findings. All SRVUSD 4th-12th graders will be invited to
take a similar survey to answer questions that will help us better understand
their needs and interests to inform the long-range plans and future school
facilities improvements.
 
Take the survey today: bit.ly/VisioningSRVUSD.
The survey will remain open until September 15th.
Thank you in advance for your partnership and for completing this survey!
The Communications Team”
Please reach out to me if you have any questions.
 
Registration for Sycamore Valley Elementary closes September 1st:
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration
Registration is different from enrollment. While your student is already enrolled
at Sycamore, Online Registration must be completed each August.
Currently only 68% of Sycamore students have completed registration
and we need your help to ensure we get 100% of our Sycamore families
registered by September 1st. Not sure if you finished registration - if you
don’t see “Registration Receipt” at the top of
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration now is the time
to finish!

Have a wonderful week!!
Patricia Kawahara

GO SHARKS!
 

IMPORTANT DATES

https://mailtrack.io/trace/link/e773ffe174014ced81eb027234e1f9fc36d63000?w=YWxsZGlzdHJpY3Qtc2l0ZUBzcnZ1c2QubmV0&url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FVisioningSRVUSD&userId=7691966&signature=edb957b0427a2387
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration


Enrollment for NEW 1st - 5th graders continues - 23/24 School Year
Enrollment for NEW TK/K continues - 23/24 School Year

08/01 - 09/01 = Online Registration for all new and returning families
attending Sycamore: https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration

08/30 - School Photos will be taken TK - 5th
09/04 - Labor Day - No School
09/06 - PTA General School Meeting - 8:10 MPR (updates from PTA,
Principal, and teacher reps)
09/06 - Dippin Dots
09/20 - Shark Fund Meeting - Virtual - 6:30pm
09/ 20 - Dippin Dots
09/21 - Festival Around the World 5:00pm - 7:00pm - Blacktop
09/25 - No School
09/26 - No School

  
Attendance Line

Please call the attendance line 
to report an absence:

925-855-2898
AR 5113 States that all absences which are not cleared

​within two days after a student's return to school shall be
recorded as unexcused (CUT). 

Reminder:
If your child will be absent from school, please call the attendance line

(925) 855-2898. State your name and relationship, your child's name, grade
and teacher name along with the reason for absence. If your child is ill, please
let us know what symptoms your child is experiencing.

If your child has COVID-19, please notify the school office.
If you choose not to leave illness details, you will receive a call from the
attendance office asking for more information.

https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration


​It is our responsibility to maintain the health and safety of our school community and
we ask for your cooperation. Your student's private health information will not be
shared beyond administrative or nursing staff.

Note: Even if you have notified your child's teacher, please call the attendance line
to record the absence!

Thank you.
 

Reminder: Reminder: 
If you need to drop-off items for yourIf you need to drop-off items for your

​child or their teacher, child or their teacher, 
please call the school officeplease call the school office

when you arrive at the main gate.when you arrive at the main gate.   
(925) 855-2800

 

https://www.ciphotoca.com/sycamorevalley

School photos will be taken on Wednesday, August 30th during
school hours. This photo will appear in our yearbook.
You are welcome to order school photos. Here is the link. You will
need to know your child's student number. This can be found in
your parent portal.

 

Become a Sycamore Corporate Sponsor 2023-2024! 
 
Would you like to get your business noticed at school events, bring sycamore
supporters into your business, get a write-off, and get us to our fundraising
goal? Become a corporate sponsor today!

https://www.ciphotoca.com/sycamorevalley


 
See the attached flyer for all the details. 

 
Contact Katerina McCormack katerinitsa@aol.com

and Christine Hoffman mrschristinehoff@gmail.com  

  

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/218833b8-5dca-45c2-a202-9e482513add4.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:katerinitsa@aol.com
mailto:mrschristinehoff@gmail.com


Official Back to School SaleOfficial Back to School Sale
Save 30% on all Sycamore Valley spirit wear during the Back to School Sale!
Choose from hundreds of designs and garments, all delivered to your home in days.
New spirit items ! ​Order by Sept 7th.  

Shop NowShop Now!!

http://click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com/?qs=4fa340e71505b610536f90a1c3237a07ad28549a57547f94bec7bae84699ca66ffbb858c9fba7971fd70848a498859aa8c605a68a003cf2a4cc1fcff356d49b3
http://click.email.1stplacespiritwear.com/?qs=4fa340e71505b610536f90a1c3237a07ad28549a57547f94bec7bae84699ca66ffbb858c9fba7971fd70848a498859aa8c605a68a003cf2a4cc1fcff356d49b3




Sycamore is excited to be hosting our annual Festival Around the World
on September 21st on the black top. We are looking for families to host
booths which would require a poster board with information about the
country or culture and a few items for the students to see (e.g. art,
clothing, tools, flags, etc.), and a hands on activity (eg. Small art project,
game, toy to try). We will be hosting a recorded zoom information session
8/31 at 6:00pm which will be announced on constant contact. We will also
be needing volunteers on Sept. 21st to assist with set up, take down, and
raffle prizes. Please sign up under sign up genius or
email sukhdeepsull@gmail.com. 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-festival
 
 

Calling All 5th Grade Artists! Directory Cover Art Contest
Attention all 5th Grade Students! Your drawing could be on the cover of
Sycamore's School Directory! It's time for the Annual Sycamore Directory
Cover Drawing Contest exclusively for 5th graders. Entry forms will be sent
home from your teacher, or can be downloaded from Shark Bites. They can be
returned to the office by Wednesday, September 13th (or scanned and emailed
to christy1a@aol.com.
Contact Christine Hoffman at christy1a@aol.com with any questions.
Good luck!!

mailto:sukhdeepsull@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DAFA72DAAFAC25-festival
mailto:christy1a@aol.com
mailto:christy1a@aol.com


 

Extracurricular Extension Programs for Grades 3 - 5 in the
subjects of Science, Language, Arts, Math and Research!

   Any questions about SLAM? 
Please email :  gosycamoreslam@gmail.com

 

mailto:gosycamoreslam@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PqggT6SJlCnNjTIldX3z8wQSeO_Qp3SwCUDFPficH9jAPElNMeueWAh5k-LQySKeWIZ417B5nrjjxuSKP4nJ_KAlJDFEQxzutfIF4NChvUn7IZhlRCtUFddJWkQsYGvqQWcwa8AGnpE=&c=kC1H2iDCn77pNWo55da42Zp8GegqjKkuHk_uC7rll_6XrTUuMZ5qyw==&ch=UkJX_Hiyr2BCPXW-xZz2egRqPBB-xLfU4M7HHvvGyETm4VI4b2A4vQ==


Online Registration for Sycamore Valley Elementary
August 1, 9:00am - September 1, 2023, 11:30pm

Registration for Sycamore Valley Elementary closes September 1st !
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration
 
Registration is different from enrollment. While your student is already enrolled
at Sycamore, Online Registration must be completed each August.
 
Currently only 68% of Sycamore students have completed
registration and we need your help to ensure we get 100% of our
Sycamore families registered by September 1st. Not sure if you finished
registration - if you don’t see “Registration Receipt” at the top
of https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration now is the time to
finish!
 
Registration includes: important student event waivers, parent volunteer
opportunities, Directory contact information updates/preferences/orders,
Yearbook orders, spirit wear, etc. As well as providing support for your
students’ classroom (materials and technology), PTA membership, our
wonderful art program, and Shark Fund contributions to our award-winning
programs for your students.
 
Set your Sharks up for success this year by donating to SHARK FUND
at registration:

Para-educators for every classroom, working with students individually,
in small groups and supporting each teacher.

Reading Intervention for all grades.
Supplementing funds for a librarian to enable all students to visit the
library weekly.
Fund the Rainbow Room to provide social development support for TK-3
students.
Fund Physical Education classes for TK & Kindergartners.
Supplemental office administration hours to better support Sycamore's
community

 
Have questions about registration? 
Contact: Rebecca Betzina at rebecca.betzina@gmail.com 

https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration
https://sycamorevalley.futurefund.com/registration
mailto:rebecca.betzina@gmail.com


As we kick off the school year, there will be so many ways to get involved on
campus. In addition to supporting Shark Fund through registration, if you are
interested in donating some time and seeing what Shark Fund is all about -
please reach out to us anytime. We will have so many events throughout the
year and there are all different ways to help, even if you only have an hour or
two to spare! 
 
Next up is Sharky Cinema on 9/13. Tickets will go on sale soon, so watch
Shark Bites for that info. Sign up to help with any of our Sharky Cinema
events here.
 
Do you need a way to keep track of all of your students' items at school? Buy
personal labels for your kids at campaigns.mabelslabels.com Choose our
organization from the list, Sycamore Valley Elementary Shark Fund, and
we’ll earn 20% from it!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4FADAE2BA0FC1-sharky
http://campaigns.mabelslabels.com/


Dippin’ Dot Calendar:
9/6 & 9/20 
***Punch Cards can be used this school year***
 
Shark Fund would like to Thank You for your support with our

Dippin' Dot Wednesday Fundraiser. Dippin' Dots has raised over $8,500 during
the 22-23 school year.  100% of Dippin' Dot proceeds benefit your students
with:

100% of Dippin' Dot proceeds benefit your students with:
Paraeducators in every classroom
Reading Intervention
Rainbow Room – provides social development support for students

     TK-3rd grade
Librarian’s salary
Physical Education for TK & Kindergarten students
Supplemental office hours to support the Sycamore Community

Kindergarten Sales @ 11:30 am near the Kinder playground
1st-5th Grade Sales @ 12:50 on the 1st - 5th grade near back MPR/Blacktop
entrance.

If you have lost your Punch Card or have any questions, please contact -
Dippin’ Dot Dana at 925-407-7178 or dana.claffey@gmail.com

 

Library Corner

Library visits will begin soon! 

I am so excited to welcome all of our Sharks to the library this year! 

mailto:dana.claffey@gmail.com


Your Shark Fund donations make it possible for me to have enough time in the
week to see each and every class. Thank you for your generosity and support!

If you are interested in being a library volunteer and missed the Back to School
sign ups, please reach out to your room parent, and they will forward the
information to me.

​Take Care,
Jen Prindiville / Library Media Coordinator

 
Sharky Shout Out:

Thank you to Joelle Kaskanlian for all your efforts in organizing all the
room parents for our wonderful teachers!

 

The Sycamore School Site Council (SY SSC) is governed by state guidelines
and makes sure the school LCAP goals, School Safety Plan and School Plan

for Achievement are completed, reviewed and updated annually. 

As a reminder, parent representatives must be elected
by the parent community.

===============================================

The next Site Council meeting will be held in:
In September - Date to Be Determined

All parents/guardians are welcome!

===============================================
More information about Site Council is available at:

https://syes.srvusd.net/Families/Site-Council/Site-Council/index.html
 



Black Dragon Chess - Fall 2023
Chess classes will be offered Thursday afternoons 2:35pm - 3:35pm.
Chess class will be held in our school library.
Aug. 24 - Nov. 02, 2023
See attached flyer to sign up.

Chess Enrichment Class
=====================================================

 

The Lost & Found rack is located at the front of our school near the MPR.

Please make sure that your child's name is
marked in their clothing.

Smaller Lost & Found items are in the Office.
Water Bottles and Lunch Boxes are on the shelf ​in the MPR.

 

​Child Nutrition

Meals Provided @ Sycamore
Breakfast & Lunch will be provided at no cost to all students that

request a meal at school.

MENUS
 

For more information about the meals, please visit the Child Nutrition Website.
https://www.srvusd.net/Departments/Business-Services/Child-
Nutrition/index.html

Job Openings with Child Nutrition
Join the School Meals Team ​

 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/155ff164101/1b0d47f5-0291-44bf-a0f2-76eb9f18e738.pdf?rdr=true
https://srvusd.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula
https://www.srvusd.net/Departments/Business-Services/Child-Nutrition/index.html
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